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The Permanent Mission of Austria to the United Nations in Geneva presents its compliments to the
Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights and has the honour to inform
that the following delegates will represent Austria at the 83rd Session of the Committee on the
Rights of the Child and its consideration of the fifth and sixth reports under the Convention on the
Rights of the Child (CRC/C/AUT/5-6):

‘«/H.E. Mr. Helmut TICHY Head of Delegation, Ambassador, Director
General for Legal Affairs, Ministry for Europe,
Integration and Foreign Affairs

/ Mr. Ewald FILLER Deputy Head of Delegation, Ministerial Counsellor,
Ministry for Labour, Social Affairs, Health and Consumer
Protection
\/Ms. Silvia TURK Ministry for Labour, Social Affairs, Health and Consumer
Protection
Mr. Robert MULLER Minister plenipotentiary, Deputy Permanent Representative

of Austria to the United Nations Office and other
International Organisations in Geneva

‘/Mr. Alexander MIKLAUTZ Federal Ministry for Labour, Social Affairs, Health and
Consumer Protection

\/Mr. Michael KIEREIN Federal Ministry for Labour, Social Affairs, Health and
Consumer Protection

To the

Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights
Committee on the Rights of the Child (CRC)

52, Rue des Paquis, Palais Wilson

1201 Geneve

E-Mail: jboit@ohchr.org; cc: crc@ohchr.org;



Ms. Lisa STADLMAYR Ministry for Europe, Integration and Foreign Affairs

Mr. Georg REIBMAYR Federal Ministry for Labour, Social Affairs, Health and
Consumer Protection

Ms. Terezija STOISITS Federal Ministry of Education, Science and Research

Mr. Walter RUSCHER Federal Ministry of the Interior

T T L

V' Mr. Michael SORGER Federal Ministry of Justice

Ms. Gamze SUBASI Attachée, Permanent Mission of Austria to the United
Nations in Geneva

e

. Regula PICKEL Freelance translator, Geneva

Ms. Roswitha GINGLAS-POULET Freelance translator, Geneva

The Permanent Mission of Austria to the United Nations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of

its highest consideration.

Geneva, 29 January 2020




